2425

Dr D IT Edwards The Surgery 233A Brook Lane Sarisbury Green Hants

25 June 1985

Dear Dr Edwards

Mr R Wilson

Code A

Thank you for your letter concerning this patient.

I regret that I am unable to take on new civilian patients, particularly from outside our catchment area, at the present time.

As you will realise our prime concern is to look after Service personnel and we have had to restrict our intake of civilian patients to Service Dependants, i.e. wives and children under the age of 18 of serving personnel, and even these patients are having to mait approximately ten months before their initial outpatient appointment.

I am sorry that I cannot help in this case.

Yours sincerely

R C TELFER Surgeon Captain RN Head of Orthopaedic Department

I am returning herewith the letter from Statement Physiotherapy Department.